
 

 

 

Robert E. Space       April 1, 2009 

Williamson County Purchasing Department 

301 South East Inner Loop, Suite 106 

Georgetown, Texas 78626 

 

 

Dear Bob, 

 

I am sending this letter to inform you to request a market basket increase as per the terms 

of the Aramark Food Services Contract at Williamson County Jail. The annual 

adjustment was put in place to help off-set some of the normal and unique increases we 

absorb on a daily basis. At this time we are seeking an adjustment of 4.76%.  

 

I am sure you are aware of the record setting price increases that have been experienced 

in commodities and other supporting operating expenses. We have based our request on 

the Market Basket Price Redetermination of February 2009.  

 

The Juvenile is now operating under a separate agreement, thus this request covers the 

Adult Service within Williamson County Jail only. 

 

    Current Rate MB Increase New Price 

 

Price Per Meal (3000 cal):   .8605  .0409  .9014 

Price Per Meal (2500 cal):  .8605  n/a  .8740 

 

Aramark is sincerely pleased to provide services to Williamson County. We look forward 

to a continued strong relationship for years to come.  

 

Regards, 

 

Eddie Noriega 

Gulfcoast District Manager 

 


